
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 

4430 Hwy 289 

Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 
www.muldraughhill.org 

(270) 692-2420 
 

February 5,  2017 
 

Pastor..............................................................................Bro. Steve Skaggs 

Song Leader...................................................................Jim Sabo 

Minister of Youth................................................................Erin Cox 

Organist..........................................................................Wanda Buckler 

Pianist.............................................................................Annette Dennison 

                                         Sunday School 10:00 A.M. 

Sunday School Director..................................................Josh Veatch 

                                         Morning Worship 11:00 A.M 
 
Prelude 

Sunday School Report 

Announcements and Welcome 

Welcome Hymn-502-Open My Eyes, That I May See 
Tolling of the Hour 

Call to Worship 
Invocation 

Hymn of Praise-52-He Leadeth Me! O Blessed Thought 
Children’s Sermon 
Morning Prayer Concerns 

Offertory Hymn-66-Day by Day 
Offertory Prayer  

Worship with tithes and offerings 

Special Music-Amanda Livers 
Message-“Joseph, The Boy Wonder” from Genesis 37-50 
Invitation-295-Near to the Heart of God 
Benediction 
Postlude 

 
EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE AT 6:00 P.M. 

Back to Basics Series-“Time with Jesus” 

CHURCH GREETERS 
 

Today: Erin/Emma Cox-Donald Witham-Donnie Veatch 

Next Sunday: Rhonda Cobb-Burnam Lanham-Nick/Ethan Cobb  

                    Upcoming Message for Sunday Morning 02-12-2017 

                           “Let My People Go” from Exodus 1-15    

 
 

 

 

   
OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK 

  
SUNDAY-The Central Association of Kentucky Baptists Executive Board Meeting 
                will be held at Central Baptist Church in Lebanon at 2:30 P.M. 
                 Sanctuary Choir rehearsal at 5:00 P.M. 
                AWANA 6:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. 

                Evening Worship Service and Youth at 6:00 P.M. 
 
WEDNESDAY-GA’s, RA’s and Mission Friends will be leaving church at 6:00 P.M.  
   (They will be visiting and delivering Valentine’s to the residents at Cedars of Lebanon Nursing Home.) 

                          No Children’s Choir rehearsal for tonight. 
                        Business Meeting and Youth at 7 P.M. 
 
THURSDAY-“Golden Days” meal at 12 noon in the church fellowship hall.  The 
meat for the meal will be furnished the rest of the meal will be potluck.  If you are  
going to play Bingo remember to bring (3) wrapped gifts as prizes for each person 
playing.  Hope you make plans to attend and bring a friend with you.  
                              

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
  

 Last Sunday a freewill love offering was collected for Joyce Porter whose  

house and contents were destroyed by fire in December.  She would like to  

thank everyone for the offering of $1,491.00 that she received here at the church. 
  

 We are in need of nursery workers for the church Nursery during the morning 

worship service for 2017. If we don’t have more to participate in keeping the  

nursery we will not be able to provide this program in our church. There is  

a sign up sheet on the credenza in the church vestibule if you can help. 
  

 The Karen Spalding Food Bank Drive is now through February 23, 2017. They  

are asking if you could give some type of donation to help those in need in our 

community. Whether it be food items (canned or box) or a money donation it can  

be made at the Hair Zone located at 131 Cemetery Road in Lebanon, KY.   
 

 The Youth will be hosting their annual Valentine’s Meal after the morning 

worship service next Sunday, February 12
th

.  The meal is free but donations 

will be accepted to help benefit the youth ministry here at the church. 
  

 Church-wide Bowling Night at Campbellsville Phillips Lanes on February 23
rd

, 

from 6 to 8 P.M. The cost will be $3.50 (game/person) with free shoe rental. If 

you plan on attending please sign the sign-up sheet on the credenza in the church 

vestibule. 
 

NURSERY WORKERS  
 Keeping the Nursery today is McKenzie and Riley Hardin.   Next Sunday  

February 12, 2017 Jason and Tiffany Underwood  will be our nursery workers. 

 Teaching Children’s Church for today is Joe and Kim Skaggs.   Next Sunday  
February 12, Tommy and Wanda Buckler will be our Children’s Church teachers.   

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS: 
 
Pastor: Bro. Steve Skaggs  Cell: (270) 402-1123  E-Mail: steve@muldraughhill.org 

Chairman of Deacons:  David England  Cell: (270) 465-1400 

PROGRESS  REPORT: 

S.S.- 98        

 

 

 

 

http://www.muldraughhill.org/

